
Kūkalahale, a collaborative grant between Honolulu and Kapiʻolani Community Colleges, 

invites you to join us for Kīpaipai Aloha ~ MĀLAMA MĀLA MĀUNUUNU to collectively 

connect, rejuvenate, and revitalize at Kapiʻolani Community College’s Māla Māunuunu

Kohlby-Vincent Soong, Māla Māunuunu Facilitator and Internship Support Specialist will lead 

us as we focus on MĀLAMA [caring for] ʻāina to enable the creation of healthy and nurturing 

PILINA [relationships] with this ʻāina and each other

‘Looking forward to seeing you there…  Kīpaipai Aloha [Inspire Aloha]

Contact Mahi La Pierre with any questions at lapierre@hawaii.edu

Friday, September 22, 2023
2:00pm ~ 4:00pm
@Kapiolani CC

< < < < REGISTRATION REQUIRED

• HonCC and KapCC students & staff

MalamaMalaMaunuunu


